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Northman will be closed the following days this Holiday Season so our employees 
can enjoy the holidays with their families –  
 

Wednesday and Thursday, December 24 thru 25 

Thursday, January 1 
 
We have had an eventful and gratifying year this year. Our business advances 
have strengthened our operation so that we are positioned to serve you even 
better in the coming year. 
 
We look forward to another year with the anticipation and wish for good things 
for the Northman family – our facility here in Illinois and you, our partners and 
customers throughout North America. 
 

 

THANK YOU FOR THINKING OF US FOR YOUR HYDRAULIC 
VALVE AND PUMP REQUIREMENTS! 
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